From: Andy Watson

Sent: Monday, 21 May 2018 8:37 a.m.
To: Michael Hodder

Subject: FW: Farm installed drain

Please make sure that we include this as part of the submissions

Regards

Andy

From: Tracey Gibbs [mailto:jc.tj.gibbs@xtra.co.nz]
Sent: Monday, 23 April 2018 7:56 a.m.

To: Andy Watson <Andy.Watson@rangitikei.govt.nz>
Subject: Farm installed drain

As requested Andy attached are the photos of the drain that Ferry View Farms put in last week. Their
drain runs parallel to the road and the existing road side drain, on the western side of the village,
heading towards the beach. They have cut their fence and now drain this new drain into the road
side drain.

As you know this drain does not work as it should and we now have added water from the farm
draining into it.

Thank you for looking into this for us, and thank you for the meeting yesterday it was very
informative.

Could i please be updated regarding what is happening with the drain.

I am happy to be contacted if more information is needed.

Also | asked a question about being part of process in the engineers report that is taking place in
regards to fixing our stormwater and flooding issues, but never got an answer. It always amazes me
that these guys come down and evaluate the situation without getting some local input as to what
happens to the village and surrounds when it rains and what happens when we have a large rain
event.

| look forward to your reply.....

| can be contacted on 063220269

jc.tj.gibbs@xtra.co.nz

Kind regards

Tracey Gibbs
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